
 

 

Our beloved sister Guida Gindroz de Barros from Switzerland has ascended 
 
‎Gladys Peggy Nyendw 
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This is our beloved sister Guida Gindroz de Barros from Switzerland. She has been working in Zambia 

doing HTM. She had so much passion for Zambia's national restoration. 

 

On 15th of October on her way to Zambezi for HTM, she was involved in a car accident and she lost her 

life. 

 

We talked about so many plans for Zambia. She was so good to everyone and her passion and Love for 

True Parents and the providence strengthened our faith and love for True Parents. 

 

Its hard to believe you are gone Guida. We will miss you a lot. We pray for the husband and family to be 

strong during this trying moment. 

 

We pray for her safe transition to the spirit world and continue with the mission there. 

 

 


